
An opportunity for  you and your child to…. 

‘Learning Together’ is Woodcroft’s new 5 week family learning project for parents 
who speak English as a second language. Work with your own children alongside trained 
staff to develop study skills in a fun and practical way. 

Are you interested? 

‘Learning Together’ is FREE and will take place on Friday afternoon from 2.30pm to 
4.30pm. Take part in fun learning activities with your children. All siblings are welcome. 

‘Learning Together’ will help you to help your child to SUCCEED at school! 

An opportunity for  you and your child to…. 

For families who 

are from Asian, 

African or South 

American heritage 

The Aims of the Project: 

● To improve the English language skills of non-EU national parents 

● To increase the involvement of non-EU national parents in school and to support their child’s education and learning at home 

 Starting on Friday 6th March at  

 From 2.30pm to 4.30pm (children come along from 3.00pm after a 

parents introduction) 

 Families work together on fun activities designed to develop  

 learning skills in exciting and practical ways 

 Children take home what they have made 

 Books to keep and read at home 

 A second course will take place in the summer term 

 All Non-EU families are welcome! Register your interest at the Office  


